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MM27/14 NAMING OF LOWER EASTWOOD OVAL - The Mayor,

Councillor Roy Maggio
File Number: MYR/07/10/20 - BP14/997

I have been approached by the President of the Eastwood St Andrews AFC, with a
request that a meeting be held to discuss the naming of the Lower Eastwood Oval
“L.ee Park” in honour of the founders of Eastwood St Andrews, the Lee family.

The Lee family arrived in Eastwood from England in late 1957 and were active
citizens in Eastwood. They were also the founders and driving force behind
Eastwood St Andrews AFC.

| believe it would be appropriate for staff to provide a report to Council regarding the
request to rename the Lower Eastwood Oval.

The report is to include comment by the current users of the oval and its surrounds
regarding the possible renaming of the Lower Eastwood Oval.

RECOMMENDATION:

(a) That the Group Manager — Community Life, prepare a report in relation to the
possible renaming of the Lower Eastwood Oval.

(b) Thatinput be sought from all relevant stakeholders regarding the possible
renaming of the Lower Eastwood Oval.

ATTACHMENTS
There are no attachments for this report.

Report Prepared By:

Councillor Roy Maggio
The Mayor

Council, dated 12 August 2014, submitted on 12 August 2014,



